
Hello, I am writing to oppose Bill H8182. This bill is designed to go aound the the General Assembly 's 
authority over licensing. It would create the ability of Towns to eliminate short term rentals through 
excessive inspections and decreasing permits. Thank you. 
 
Best Regards, 
Brian S. Thomas 
9 Desano Drive 
Narragansett, RI 
401-783-2727 
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